Update on Step Row pavement concern
#dundeewestend

Residents may recall the recent Courier article about the very unfortunate
accident that Mr Stephen Muir had in Step Row on an uneven pavement.

At the time, I promised to raise the issue of the state of the footpath with
the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and I have now been updated
as follows :

“An order has been raised by the Road Maintenance inspector for a repair to
be done at the kerb.”
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